
To the attention of passengers and greeters

2023 10 February

On February 10, 2022, due to technical reasons of the aircraft, several Uzbekistan
Airways flights: HY-065 / HY-066 Tashkent - Termez - Tashkent, HY-091 / HY-092
Tashkent - Andijan - Tashkent, HY-049 / HY-050 Andijan - Samarkand – Andijan will
be carried out with a delay.

The Press Center of Uzbekistan Airways reminds that flight safety is paramount. We
apologize for the inconvenience caused to passengers and greeters.

 


